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Dear Statutory Consultee,  
 

Re: TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER SCHEME: PROPOSED EXTENSION TO 

EXISTING 30MPH SPEED LIMIT ON B4224, FOWNHOPE, HEREFORDSHIRE. 
 

I write on behalf of Herefordshire Council to advise you of the proposal to implement 

a north-westerly extension to the existing 30mph speed limit on the B4224 in the village 

of Fownhope, Herefordshire. 

 

The measures are proposed in association with the ongoing residential development 

to the north-east of the B4224. The access for this development is directly onto the 

B4224 in a location that is currently under a national speed limit. Therefore, there is a 

requirement to relocate the 30mph speed limit terminals north-west, in order to include 

the development and its access within the 30mph village speed limit. This project is 

also in conjunction with existing highway improvement works currently being 

undertaken within the village.  

 

The measures have also been proposed for the following reasons: 

 

1. For avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road, 

or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising. 

2. For the preservation and improvement of the amenity of the area concerned. 

3. To improve safety for local residents who will reside in the new development.  

 

A plan showing the proposals along with new signing required, should the scheme be 

implemented, is attached to this letter.  
 

A Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) process has now been initiated and this is the Formal 

(Statutory) Consultation stage of the TRO process. If you have any observations or 

comments, please contact ADL Traffic & Highways Engineering Ltd by email at 

wc@adltraffic.co.uk or at the above address. The deadline for receipt of comments is 

noon of Tuesday 27th February 2024.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Will Cox, BSc (Hons), AMIHE 

Traffic Engineer 

mailto:wc@adltraffic.co.uk
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DO NOT SCALE FROM THIS DRAWING.

PRELIMINARY DESIGN PROVIDED FOR ILLUSTRATIVE PURPOSES1.

2.

ALL DETAILS TO BE CONFIRMED ON SITE AND ON A4.

3. BACKGROUND PLAN IS BASED UPON A DIGITAL OSBASE.

5. ALL TRACKS ASSUME GRADIENTS AND CAMBERS DO NOT
EXCEED 1:60 AND 1:40 RESPECTIVELY OTHERWISE VEHICLE
MANOEUVRABILITY MAY BE AFFECTED.

ONLY. ALL DETAILS ARE SUBJECT TO INCLUDING CHECKING 
STATATORY SERVICE APPARATUS.

TOPOGRAPHICAL SURVEY.

6. ALL LAND OWNERSHIP DETAILS, EXTENT OF ADOPTED HIGHWAY
AND RIGHTS OF WAY TO BE CONFIRMED.

7. ASSUMES ALL LANDSCAPING CAN BE ALTERED AND NO TREES
ARE SUBJECT TO TPO.
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